
CARES ACT REPORTING 
 
 

1. On April 15, 2020, Mt. San Antonio College signed and returned to the Department 
of Education the Certification and Agreement and the assurance that the institution 
has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds received under 
Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
students.  Confirmation that the Agreement was received by the Department of 
Education was received on April 15, 2020. 

 
2. The allocation of CARES Act funds received from the Department pursuant to the 

institution’s Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students was $8,728,980.   

 
3. The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students meeting 

the eligibility criteria under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act as of May 8, 2020 is 
$6,989,800 that was disbursed to 10,401 currently students with the highest need.  
Grants ranged from $400 to $900 per student, based on their enrollment at Census 
(“FA Frozen Units”) and calculated unmet need.  Students who received funds were 
certified and documented as meeting the Title IV eligibility criteria at the time of 
determination. The additional funds will continue to be disseminated during the 
balance of the college’s Spring 2020 term. 

 
4. The estimated total number of students at the institution eligible to participate  

in programs under Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and 
thus eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students under Section 
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act as of May 1, 2020 is 11,803. 

 
5. The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant 

to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act, as of May 8, 2020 is 10,401. 
 

6. Mt. San Antonio College awarded Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students who 
were eligible to receive the Pell grant under Title IV as well as students who filed the 
FAFSA, regardless of their receipt of the Pell grant under Title IV. The amount of the 
awards was based on the calculated unmet need for each enrolled student using the 
graduated analysis process and based on the number of units at Census (“FA Frozen 
Units”). 



 
 

7. Upon notification of the pending awarding of funds, students receiving the 
Emergency Financial Aid grants were provided with this email communication, 
documenting the purposes for which the student was eligible to receive and expend 
the funds on food, housing, course materials, healthcare and/or technology. 
Click on the link below to view a copy of the email notification. 
*IT and Marketing (Yen) can assist with this* 
 
 

8. This report is posted to the following accessible website and links: 
*IT and Marketing (Yen) can assist with this* 

 
 


